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‘SUBCOMMITTEE ZULU KING, TRAD.LEADERS, WORKING SESSION/19 MARCH 1992 

THESE ARE DRAFT MINUTES OF THE WORKING SESSION, AS APPROVED BY J ZUMA, AS 
MANDATED BY THE CHAIRPERSON. THEY ARE RESTRICTED TO MEMBERS OF THE SUB- 
COMMITTEE, THE DAILY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE AND THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE. 
THEY ARE STILL SUBJECT TO APPROVAL BY THE CHAIRPERSON AND RATIFICATION BY THE 
SUB-COMMITTEE AT ITS NEXT MEETING. 

DRAFT MINUTES OF THE WORKING SESSION OF THE SUB-COMMITTEE ON THE 
PARTICIPATION OF THE ZULU KING AND OTHER TRADITIONAL LEADERS IN CODESA HELD 
AT 08H00 ON THURSDAY 19 MARCH 1992 AT THE WORLD TRADE CENTRE 

PRESENT: TJ Mohapi (Chairperson) 
FT Madlalose 
MJ Mahlangu 

NJ Mahlangu 
J Zuma 
J Slovo 
C Eglin 
TT Matanzima 

G Hutchings (minutes) 

iL Chairperson’s opening remarks 

The chairperson welcomed all the members to this working session of the sub-committee. 

2. Apologies 

2.1 J Slovo and CW Eglin apologised for their late arrival. 

2.2 Owing to illness the chairperson had to step down and the chair was taken over by J Zuma. 

3. Submissions 

3.1 Letter from MB Sandile: 

3.1.1 It was agreed that this submission has been handled in the meeting of the sub- 
committee on 18 March 1992. 

3.1.2 It was agreed that if the two delegations from the Ciskei could not sort out their 

differences that they would be allowed to attend the sub-committee as two separate 
delegations, to allow the sub-committe to gather as much evidence as possible. 

3.1.3 It was agreed that it was not within the Terms of Reference of the sub-committee to 
settle the dispute between the two delegations. 

3.1.4 It was agreed to accept this submission as it, in a sense, explains why there are two 
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3.2 Letter from Prince A Leloka II Tsotets: 

3.2.1 It was noted that Prince A Leloka II Tsotets requests inclusion in some form or 
another at Codesa. 

3.2.2 It was agreed to consult with TJ Mohapi about this submission. However, the sub- 
committee recommended that the sub-committee acknowledge the submission and 
suggest that Prince A Leloka II Tsotets consult the Traditional Leaders from the Qwa 
Qwa region, to see whether he could not join their delegation. 

3.2.2 It was agreed that when submissions of this nature were presented, it should be 
suggested to the Traditional Leader concerned, that he contact the group of 
Traditional Leaders in the area closest to him. 

3:3 Letter from Prince SJ Mahlangu: 

This submission was noted with no comments. 

3.4 Letter from the Bophuthatswana Government: 

It was agreed to accept the letter as a reply from a Traditional Leader as President LM 
Mangope is himself a Traditional Leader. 

Expenses with regard to experts 

It was agreed to submit the following proposal to the DMC for their consideration: 

Two suggestions have been put forward with regard to expenses of experts: 

* The expenses and accommodation of the experts should be paid. Experts should also 
receive the same per diem rate as delegates of Codesa. With regard to Traditional 
Leaders invited to make presentations, they should receive at least half of the per 
diem rate that delegates of Codesa receive. 

* The expenses and accommodation of the experts should be paid. The daily rate paid 
to experts should be a point of negotiation with the Administration. With regard to 
Traditional Leaders invited to make presentations, they should not receive any 
payment. 

Closure 

The working session was adjourned at 09h00. 

   


